
Dr. Scott Wilson, Pastor 
1636 Old Hwy 74 Marshville, NC 28103 *704-624-2710  

www.fbcmarshville.org 

Be sure to catch our churches radio 
broadcast entitled, “Strength for 
your Journey” each Sunday from     

8-8:30am & 8-8:30pm on        
WIXE 93.1FM / 1190AM.   

Knowing * Growing * Serving * Showing Jesus Christ!  

Sunday, March 29th 2020 

Waylon Baucom  

Cole Russell 

Matt Collier 

Daniel & Alisha Hill 

Lillian Giles 

Doris Gaddy  

Wren Baurer 

Tracy Stegall 

Ginger Counts 

Janis Price and Family 

Elizabeth Phillips 

Barbara Beckwort 

Brenda Helms 

Ann Rollins 

John Paul Hardin 

Amelia Stewart 

Ashton Stutts 

Margaret Stegall 

Roger Funderburk 

Tommy Bess 

Chris Price 

Dana Smith 

Casey Tucker Freeman 

John Baucom 

Meaghan Mitchell  

Sara Brady  

Leah M. 

Valetta Starling 

Cathy Adams 

Ellie Walden  

Donna Fulton 

VBS– Kids to Get Saved 

Lisa Hinson 

John McGee 

John Moore 

Lunel Johnson 

Al Adams 

Darlene Griffin  

Frances Hinson  

Donnie Stack Family 

First Baptist Prayer List  
 “...ye have not, because ye ask not.  James 4:2 

 If you would like to add a name to our prayer list, or if you have an update on 
someone on the prayer list please contact the church office at 704-624-2710 or by 

email at secretary@fbcmarshville.org.  



 

Welcome & Opening Prayer                                 Pastor 
 

Worship Hymn                           “Lily of the Valley”                                  
 

 

Announcements & Prayer Time        Pastor            
  
Special Music                                           
 

 
Today’s Message                     “Wake Up Call ”                      Pastor 
                            (I Samuel 30:1-8) 
 
Closing Prayer                               

All Events for this week have been cancelled as a preventative 

measure to hinder the spread of the Coronavirus!  

Easter Yard Signs 
Due to the uncertainty of the times, we are asking that everyone hold off on 
putting out your Easter Yard Signs.  Those who purchased new signs will be re-
funded if we do not put them out this year.  

Event Cancellations or Postponements:  
 

 - Ladies Night Out for March - Cancelled 

 - Great Strides Walk at Wingate - Cancelled 

 - Fit for Life Yoga - Cancelled 

 - Spring Clean - Postponed (TBA) 

 - Preschool Sunday - Postponed (TBA) 3/29/2020 

Welcome to our online worship service.  We’re glad you’re watching.  We 
encourage you to print out this bulletin prior to the service so you can use 

it for reference and follow along during our online worship.   

Vacation Bible School Volunteers  
Summer is just around the corner and we are getting ready for VBS June 22- 26. 
There is a place for everyone to help with this incredible outreach to kids in our 
community. Please contact the church office or Patricia Medlin if you are interest-
ed in serving in this year’s Vacation Bible School.   

Baby Dedication 
On Sunday, April 26th, we are planning a Baby Dedication during our morning 
service.  If you have never dedicated your young child to the Lord and would like 
to, please see Pastor Wilson for more details. 

This Week at First Baptist 

Online Order of Service  

Announcements 

Easter Services & Celebration 
Our deacons will be meeting again on Monday, March 30th to evaluate the situa-
tion in our nation and to determine our church plans moving forward.  Please be 
in prayer for our leaders.   

Our Website (www.fbcmarshville.org) 
Check out our website for updates and information about events.  

 

Our Church Facebook Page / Prayer Page 
We will post updates and information about cancellations and schedule changes 

on our Facebook Page.  In addition keep up with our church family needs by 
posting on and following our church prayer page.  

 

Phone Tree Messaging  
If you do not currently receive calls about special events and schedule changes, 

please let us know.  We’d love to add you to our phone tree.  
 

Deacons & Church Office  
If you have additional questions or concerns we encourage our members to reach 

out to your designated Deacon and or the church office.   

Be faithful to pay your Tithes and give your offerings!  Give online at 

www.fbcmarshville.org or by mail at 1636 Old Hwy 74 Marshville, NC 28103. 


